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PROJECT SPECIAL PROVISIONS
Utility Construction

Specifications:
The proposed utility construction shall meet the applicable requirements of the
NC Department of Transportation's "Standard Specifications for Roads and
Structures” dated January 2012 and the following provisions.

Revise the 2012 Standard Specifications as follows:

Utility Owner’s Contact Information:

Page 15-1; Sub-article 1500-2 Cooperation with the Utility Owner, paragraph
2, add the following sentences:

The utility owner is Warren County. The contact person is Ms. Teresa Harris and
she can be reached by phone at (252) 257-3645 (office) or (252) 213-3180 (cell).

Page 15-6; Subarticle 1510-3 (B) Testing and Sterilization, change the
allowable leakage formula to:

W=LD (P) "%/148,000

Page 15-6; Subarticle 1510-3 (B) Testing and Sterilization; seventh paragraph
delete the words (concurrently or) in the following sentence.

Testing, cleaning and sterilization may be performed eencurrently-or
consecutively.
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PROJECT SPECIAL PROVISIONS
Utilities by Others

UTILITIES BY OTHERS:

General:

The following utility companies have facilities that will be in conflict with the
construction of this project.

A) Halifax EMC — Power
B) Century Link - Telephone

The conflicting facilities of these concerns will be adjusted prior to the date of
availability, unless otherwise noted and are therefore listed in these special provisions for
the benefit of the Contractor. All utility work listed herein will be done by the utility
owner. All utilities are shown on the plans from the best available information.

The Contractor’s attention is directed to Article 105-8 of the Standard Specifications.

Utilities Requiring Adjustment:

A) Halifax EMC - Power: All work shall be completed prior to date of availability.
Contact person for Halifax EMC is Mr. Mike Butts at (252) 532-4700.

B) Century Link — Telephone: All work shall be completed prior to date of availability.
Contact person for Century Link is Ms. Sherry Perry at (252) 430-3524.
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